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Assistant

Dear School Families,

| hope this email finds you and your family well. | am excited to share with you that
Pewamo-Westphalia Community Schools (PWCS) has secured enough bus drivers to offer busing for
St. Joseph Catholic School students for the 2022-2023 school year. | have included the necessary
information to get signed up below. The superintendent of PWCS stressed the importance of getting
the paperwork filled out by August 14.

What to do if my child/ren need transportation: (These steps are for PWCS)
1. Click on this link PW Transportation
2. Once in the page click “Transportation Request” found toward the top of the page
3. Fill out the necessary information.
4. Submit

What to do if my child/ren need transportation: (These steps are for St. Joseph School)
*| understand this may be troublesome, but it is necessary to ensure student safety.

1. Fill out the information on the PWCSTransportation website (provided above)

2. Right click on the computer mouse and print the information

3. Return to the school office during the open house on 8/16 or the first day of school 8/22
* If you are unable to print, please let the school office know and we will make it available.
Wait! We are not finished...

Clothing SWAP

As you get ready for school and you find polos or pants that your kids have outgrown and you’d
like to pass on, you can drop them off in the box at the west entrance of the school. We will be placing
clothing on hangers and tables in the gym during open house. Parents can browse and take what they
need!

To Do Before School

- Re-enrolling and school tuition can all be done on SchoolAdmin (visit the schools website for access)
- If needed, please get your Immunization Waiver Forms completed.
As always please contact the school office if you have any questions. Thank You!

Be Brave in Christ,
Mr. Ryan Weber and Mrs. Morgan Mowatt

MISSION STATEMENT
“St. Joseph School, staff, parents, and parish family are committed to teaching quality, Christ-centered Catholic beliefs and values. Our uniqueness
is displayed in our staff dedication, parental involvement, and community pride, which make St. Joseph a leader in academic excellence, social
integration and appreciation.”
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